
M E M O R A N D U M 

April 15, 2025 

 

TO:   Nikisha Eichmann, Assistant Procurement Manager 

FROM:  Tim Elsea, Assistant Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Asphalt, Stone & Concrete Bid Award 

 

Greg Willis and I have reviewed the recent bids for Asphalt, Stone and Concrete.   

Our recommendation for the Asphalt bid would be to award the bid to all four bidders (W & L 
Construction and Paving, Summers-Taylor, and Fuller Asphalt Materials and US Home Solutions). This 
would allow us to use any one of the companies based on their distance from the job site or in the event 
unforeseen issues arise. 

Our recommendation for the Stone bid would be to award to all fours bidders (Vulcan Materials 
Company, Glass Machinery & Excavation, Inc., Icon Environmental, and US Home Solution.).   We 
normally get stone on an as needed basis so the proximity and location of the Vulcan quarry for City 
projects is very convenient.   There is value in having secondary suppliers in the event unforeseen issues 
arise.    

Our recommendation for the Concrete bid would be to award the bid to all three bidders (Summers-
Taylor, Ready Mix USA, and SRM Concrete).   The bids were very close and we would be able to use any 
of the companies based on their truck availability, or in the event unforeseen issues arise. 

 

If you have any questions please contact me at your convenience at 229-9451. 


